Lakeville Open Space Committee November 30,2008  2:00 p.m.

Members present: Mike Schroeder, Linda Grubb, Brian Reynolds, Mike Renzi, Joan
Morton
Members absent: Don Foster

Minutes for November 6 read. Joan moved to accept; Brian seconded. Minutes accepted.

Mail: Notice for lecture on Chapter 61 handed out. There have been some changes in the
law.

UMass Extension wants nominees for keystone training on issues significant for farmers
and landowners.

Trust for Public Land thinks funds from Town’s class action suit should be used for land
protection. However Town may have already decided to use the money for water tower.

Plans for December 4 forum at Ted Williams Camp:

Regional planning displays are ready. Jaime is still working on power point presentation.
Mike has nature display ready.

Linda has sent invitations to Town Committees.

Linda will bring cups and pretzels: Mike will bring half gallon of cider.

Adjourn approximately 3:00 pm.



